
 

 

 
 

WATER SYSTEM NOTICE 
NARAMATA WATER 

SCHEDULED SERVICE INTERRUPTION  
 
Public Works has a planned temporary water shut down for maintenance and repair of 
water mains in your area.  

 
When:  

 
Monday, December 13, 2021 

Time:  From: 9:00 a.m.  To: 12:00 noon 

Where:  Bartlett, Patterson, Hayman Roads 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please ensure that you have an adequate supply of water on hand for domestic use such as 
cooking, hand washing, toilet flushing etc.  
 
Once water service resumes, if you notice turbidity in the water run an inside cold tap until 
the turbidity has cleared. If you have any questions or concerns, please give us a call at 250-
490-4135. Thank you for your patience. For after hours water emergencies call Regional 
Dispatch at 250-490-4141.  
Sign up for Voyent Alert! At: https://www.rdos.bc.ca/newsandevents/notifications/  

https://www.rdos.bc.ca/newsandevents/notifications/

